
 
MUPY staff attended the Graduation-Thesis Presentation at Kyoto Pharmaceutical
University, Japan 

June 27, 2017 
 
During June 27-28, 2017, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research &
International Relations, together with Dr. Wichit Nosoongnoen, Deputy Dean for Education, and Dr.
Krisada Sakchaisri, Chairman of Department of Pharmacology, have been officially invited to visit
Kyoto Pharmaceutical University, Japan for attending the poster presentation as a result of the
Graduation-Thesis Presentation by the 6th year Pharm. D. students at Kyoto Pharmaceutical
University. In this occasion, they had a great chance to meet and discuss with Prof. Naomasa Gotoh,
the President of Kyoto Pharmaceutical University, and other administrative staff at Kyoto
Pharmaceutical University about research and academic collaboration between two institutions.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2321


